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Informational Report:

Mrs. Sylvia Praesel, founder of CAPED (Coalition for Apprenticeship Partners in Economic Development), in
partnership with the City of Laredo, initiated the HB5 Summer Internship Pilot Project this past summer. Forty
UISD students from various high schools took part in the pilot project contributing 2,332 internship hours.

HB5 Outcome Video by Sylvia Praesel

Video Link: https://youtu.be/sw8bpvUcv-g




